Renee Cairney

From: Danny Ron

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 5:24 PM

To: Mark Gibson; Marion Lariscy; Renee Cairney
Subject: FW: FY23/24 Halifax Humane Society Contract
FYI

From: Adam Leath <adam@halifaxhumanesociety.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 4:11 PM

To: Adam Leath <adam@bhalifaxhumanesociety.org>
Subject: RE: FY23/24 Halifax Humane Society Contract

Good afternoon city and county animal welfare partners,
| wanted to take a brief moment of your time to provide an update to our contract negotiations. After numerous fruitful

discussions, HHS is prepared to provide the following:

e Extension of existing FY22/23 contract through June 30, 2024
e Extension of existing FY22/23 contract with built in 10% increase in effect beginning December 1, 2023.

It is our hope that this additional time will allow for the city and county budgeting process to take place and any
recommended changes to the contact prior to July 2024. Matt Jones from Port Orange has offered to author a contract
extension for municipal partners to utilize. If there are any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly at

386-331-2659.

Adam Leath, Chief Executive Officer

Halifax Humane Society, Inc.

2364 LPGA Blvd. | Daytona Beach, FL 32124

86) 331-2659| www.halifaxhumanesociety.org
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From: Adam Leath <adam@halifaxhumanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 4:56 PM

Cc: Christina Sutherin <christina@HalifaxHumaneSociety.onmicrosoft.com>; 'christina@halifaxhumanesociety.org'
<christina@halifaxhumanesociety.org>

Subject: RE: FY23/24 Halifax Humane Society Contract

Good afternoon city and county animal welfare partners,

| am writing to inform you that, at the request of the several municipalities, Halfax Humane Society will be extending
the existing contract for 60 days. This extension will allow for additional time for contract discussions and passage
through city/county council. We are providing this extension at the existing price schedule for services. We are in the
process of scheduling meetings with municipalities who have questions about the contract. | would be happy to meet
with any of you, either collectively or as a whole. Thank you in advance for your service to the community.

Adam Leath, Chief Executive Officer

Halifax Humane Society, Inc.

2364 LPGA Blvd. | Daytona Beach, FL 32124

Direct Phone (386) 331-2659] www.halifaxhumanesociety.org

From: Adam Leath <adam@halifaxhumanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 1:49 PM

Cc: Christina Sutherin <christina@HalifaxHumaneSociety.onmicrosoft.com>
Subject: FY23/24 Halifax Humane Society Contract

Good afternoon esteemed animal welfare partners,
As promised, Halifax Humane Society would like to present the attached contract for fiscal year 23/24. If you have any

questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Adam Leath, Chief Executive Officer

Halifax Humane Society, Inc.

2364 LPGA Blvd. | Daytona Beach, FL 32124

Dire (386) 331-2659] www.halifaxhumanesociety.org




